
From:  Noah <noahtaubman@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/06/2020 09:24:02 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center
 

Thank you Mindy
On May 6, 2020, 9:05 AM -0700, Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>, wrote:

Hi Noah,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the
Hollywood Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.  

On Wed, May 6, 2020 at 8:56 AM Noah <noahtaubman@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Mindy,
 
I’m writing today to support the Hollywood Center and ask that you approve construction without any further delay. 
 
Growing up, we were always told to avoid Hollywood. Thankfully over the last few years the area continues to improve, but I
would love to see it continue to evolve and realize its full potential. 

I’ve recently learned that the plan that governs what can be built in Hollywood hasn’t been updated since 1988. How can a
city expect to evolve and change with the times with a charter that is over 30 years old? These zoning rules are completely out
of date. 
 
To put it simply, the proposal for Hollywood Center fills that potential. It’s exciting, it’s architecturally significant, and it will
bring new housing and people to Hollywood. I support the Center as well as any other projects that continue to address the
unfilled potential Hollywood has to offer. 

I kindly ask you to approve construction of Hollywood Center and please do not delay this any further by extending the
comment period.
 
Respectfully,
 
Noah Taubman
Los Angeles Resident

--

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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